
MEMORANDUM 

 

June 16, 1997 

 

To:  File 

 

From:  Joan Zimmerman 

 

Subject: June 9-10, 1997 Review Board Meeting 

 

At the June 9-10, 1997 meeting, the Review Board voted to open 9 protective surveys. The Secret 

Service had already opened 36 surveys at NARA dated from March 1963 to September 1963. 

 

The Service has also transferred 2 files on funeral arrangements containing White House Military 

Office records to NARA. 

 

David failed to present the Board with my memo dated June 4, 1997. The Review Board did not have 

an opportunity to designate any assassination records. 
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